
Earth Day Dive at Jupiter 

Sunday April 19th we have slots for the afternoon cleanup 

dive with Jupiter Dive Center.  Contact Scott Newland to re-

serve your slot at Divecoordinator@downunderdiveclub.com 

Congratulations New Officer: 

Jeri CurleyτPresident                                Vice President - Jared Maynard  

Shauna Hume - Membership Officer      Terry Peterman - Safety 

Scott Newland- Dive Coordinator            Debra Young - Treasurer  

Jennifer Van Well - Secretary                    Henry SchoeppτWeb Master 
 

Club Picnic 
Annual Club Picnic will be held on April 25 from 11 
am to 3 pm at Bicentennial Park: 

 
      Bicentennial Beach Park 

      1866 Hwy A1A 

      Indian Harbour Beach, FL 32937 

 

As usual, the club will buy the burgers & dogs.  We 

ask you to bring a side and beverages.   
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Inside this issue: 

Meeting Location 

The Broken Barrel Tavern  

at 4700 Babcock Street NE  

Palm Bay, Florida 32905 
WWW.BROKENBARRELTAVERN.COM 

EVERY MEETING WE GIVE AWAY GREAT DOOR PRIZES AND GREAT STORIES!   

BRING A FRIEND AND CHECK US OUT!  

COME EARLY AND ORDER A FABULOUS MEAL 

mailto:Divecoordinator@downunderdiveclub.com
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Event  Time  
 Member's 

Cost                   

 Coordinator 

Phone # / E-mail   

DUDC Meeting   

Broken Barrel Tavern, Palm Bay 

Every 2nd Wednesday of the 

Month @ 7 pm 
 Free   Jeri Curley jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com 

DUDC Board Meeting **Meeting place TBD 
Every 4th Monday of the Month 

@ 6:30 pm 
Free  Contact any Board Member to  Attend 

Blue Heron Bridge Dive Any time the Tide is Right! Free Jeri Curley jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com 

Earth Day Clean Up Dive 
4/19/15 @ 1:30pm lunch @ 12 

at JDC 
$48 Scott Newland Divecoordinator@downunderdiveclub.com 

Bonnaire 2016 End of May 2016 TBD  Jeri Curley jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com 

Cancellation Policy for Club Sponsored Dives:    Deposits will be refunded with 2 weeks notice of  the scheduled event or with a 

paid replacement diver.  Refunds of money paid after the 2 week cancellation period is subject to board approval.  All requests for 

refunds after this period MUST be made in writing.  Money and deposits are refunded when dives are cancelled by the Charter or DUDC.         

ALL DIVES MUST BE PAID PRIOR TO THE DAY OF THE DIVE.  NON-MEMBERS ADD $5. 

 (This calendar is tentative and subject to change.)      

We Support Our Local Dive Shops: 

Sea Level Scuba 

4155 Dow Rd Suite U  

Melbourne, FL. 32934 

(321)255-1825 

 

 

 

Hattôs Diving Headquarters, Inc. 

2006 South Front Street 

Melbourne, Florida 32901 

(321) 723-5932 

JND Scuba Center 

4651 Babcock Street NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

(321) 723-8888 

 

Yes, back by popular request.  The DUDC photo con-

test winners will be judged and prizes awarded at our 

February meeting.  Deadline for submission will be 

January 30, 2016.  Email photos to 

Admin@DownUnderDiveClub.com 

Categories: 

Wide Angle     Macro     Topside 

http://www.sealevelscuba.com


 

 

We have new t-shirts for sale with a Diving is Life logo on 

the back.  Regular T-shirts are $16, Womenôs tanks are 
$16, Performance Tôs are $20. 

Letôs Go Diving!  éééé.

Pass The Good Times On 
By Terry Peterman 

     The success of any club is a function of the size and ambition of its membership.  We have 

a good membership with lots of ambition.  But we all need to encourage the growth of the club 
by recruiting new members. A large membership will facilitate more Dive Trips, More exciting 
meetings, more activities. As a secondary perk it makes it possible to make connections with 

persons of varied interests in our community. We have a decent size membership now but peo-
ple move and circumstances change making the loss of members a fact of life.  Now that 

youôre convinced that you need to help recruit members, how exactly do you go about doing it.  
Lots of ways, an easy way is to print off copies of the newsletter, (lets face it, that ink is just 
drying up in that cartridge anyway), Leave them in public areas such as the break room at 

work or Doctors offices.  Invite friends and coworkers, strangers for that matter, whom you 
know are divers, to come to a club meeting.  Weôve been having some great speakers, Iôm 

sure they will have a good time.  Use your imagination but donôt be afraid to take advantage of 
an opportunity to recruit a new member.  Except for the web page, we do not have an adver-
tising budget.  We are relying on each and every one of you to spread the word to keep our 

membership robust.  Donôt expect your fellow members to carry the responsibility itôs up to all 

of us to promote the club.  See you at the anchor. 
 

Trials & Tribulations at Blue Heron 

Well, I finally got back in the water.  Gear all ready, remembered my weights, on time for the tide.  My 

shoulder still hurt from an injury, so I wasnôt sure how the weight of the tank would feel.  Added an ex-

tra vest because of the cold.  Got in the wateréòNot too cold,ñ I thought.  ñARRG!ò  Not enough weight.  

Then my mask started to flood AND fog.  Surfaced to fix my mask.  Then POP.  The strap broke.  Of 

course, it wasnôt the strap that broke but the part that attached it to the mask.  ñWell, Rats!  This is the 

end of my dive.ò Swam back to shore and my dive buddy asked some divers just getting in if they had a 

spare mask.  And one did!  Great!  I go back to the truck and get more weight, grab the borrowed mask, 

and weôre back in the water.  First thing I noticed about the mask is that it reflected the people behind 

me.  ñWell, I guess itôs a good thing to know where your dive buddy is...but it is so annoying!,ò I think 

because itôs really hard to talk underwaterðthough most of you know I do it anyway.  Then I look 

through the view finder of my camera.  I canôt see a THING!  Half the dive I 

was just hoping my aim was good!  A few photos actually came out! 
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The Down Under Dive Club (DUDC) is centrally located along the sunny, Space Coast of Florida, in Brevard 

County.  Formed in 1984 by a group of enthusiastic divers, DUDC's numbers have grown to 100 strong.  

Our mission is to promote safe diving practices; organize dives for the benefit of our members; encourage 

the camaraderie of our members by providing relaxed social settings and encourage environmental respon-

sibility throughout the dive community.  Our dives have covered the Atlantic ocean, from Georgia to Bon-

aire. We organize all types of dives: drift dives, wreck dives, shore dives, live-aboard trips, spring dives, 

and even shark dives! We are a very diverse group of divers with men, women and kids from ages from 11 

to 65+ and certification levels from new Open Water divers to Instructors. 

Meetings are held on the 2nd Wednesday of every month at 7:00 PM at the Broken Barrel Tavern, lo-

cated on the southwest corner of Babcock Street and Palm Bay Road. Door prizes are awarded each 

month and we book a fascinating assortment of guest speakers. We invite everyone interested in SCUBA 

diving to stop by for some stimulating conversation, meet our group, and have some fun! If you have 

any questions, you can E-mail us at info@downunderdiveclub.com  

Board of Directors  

President :                       Jeri L. Curley jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com 

Vice President:                     Meghan Weidenhoeft VicePresident@downunderdiveclub.com 

Treasurer JoEllen Dessert  Treasurer@downunderdiveclub.com 

Secretary:                       Diane Ford Secretary@downunderdiveclub.com 

Membership:                 Vicki Spang Membership@downunderdiveclub.com 

Safety Officer:  Terry Peterman tpeterman@downunderdiveclub.com 

Dive Coordinator:  Scott Newland Divecoordinator@downunderdiveclub.com 

PAGE 4 DOWN UNDER DIVE CLUB APRIL 2015 

 

Photo by Jeri L. Curley  

ITEMS FOR SALE OR TRADE:   

If you have any items you wish to sell or trade, 

send an email with a brief description to 

jcurley@downunderdiveclub.com.   

PHOTOS FOR SALE:  Help support a starv-

ing diver/artist.  Jeri Curley has her dive 

photos for sale.  You can purchase them at 

the monthly club meetings or at Sea Level 

Scuba.   

Womens size 8 Bare 3mm Sport Dive Vest used, 

excellent condition 
Best offer 

email Judy:     jhesselb@comcast.net 

Underwater Camera and Case 4 Sale 

Canon G-9, overhauled by Canon 2 dives ago 

Includes extra batteries, carrying bag 

Ikelite Underwater Housing for G9, overhauled by 
Ike 3 dives ago 

Includes handle, coil strap to connect to your dive 
gear 

$750.00  

Irishman@IrishmanSoftware.com  

SeaLife 1200 Underwater Camera - housing-light-

extra macro lens-carrying case and all instructional 

Manuals! Contact Kelly U. At 321-323-6540 ---- ex-

cellent condition!!!!  $275 

mailto:membership@downunderdiveclub.com
mailto:jhesselb@comcast.net
mailto:Irishman@IrishmanSoftware.com

